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Forcing any business to have a cap when you are not aware of what inflation may 

reach, as well as reducing profitability when new homes are needed, will be counter-

productive to riding the solution to this housing problem.  Instead, spend government 

dollars to help subsidize housing, and don't screw the >50% of landlords who are 

small business owners in your districts.  


